
      

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: Notice on EU Ecodesign Directive – Variable Speed Drives 
 
 

Date: June 17, 2022 
   
 
 
        
Dear customer,  
 
Responding to your inquiry, please find below an overview on our policy and actions in relations to the 
Commission Regulation (EU) 2019/1781, laying down Ecodesign requirements for electric motors and variable 
speed drives pursuant to Directive 2009/125/EC of the European Parliament and of the Council, as amended by 
Commission Regulation (EU) 2021/341. 
   
 
Target product categories from Article 2 and applicable deadlines of "(EU) 2019/1781": 
 

Product categories Deadline 
Variable speed drives with 3 phases input. 01/07/2021 

 
 

To ensure timely compliance to the Commission Regulation (EU) 2019/1781 for our Variable Speed Drives, 
we’re in constant touch with our Business Unit and Partners. 
 
We confirm that all the products already comply with the requirement of being classified according to the 
Energy Efficiency class IE2, although, especially at the beginning, the supply chain and the stock might be 
mixed, with information on the product not always up to date. 
 
Therefore, please always refer to our dedicated Ecodesign web-page for the latest information; we constantly 
refresh it as soon as new data becomes available to us: 
https://industrial.omron.eu/ecodesign-directive 
 
In case you have any further questions, feel free to contact your OMRON representative.  
industrial.omron.eu/en/contact/omron 
 
 
 
With best regards,  
 
 
 
OMRON Europe B.V. 
 
 
 
J.J.P.W. Vogelaar 
Quality & Environment Manager EMEA 
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